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Thank you in advance for your cooperation and continued partnership. 

 

Purpose of this communication: 

• We are writing to inform you effective immediately, the FDA has posted a Class I recall 

notice of Medline Industries recall on July 24, 2023 of their Hudson RCI Addipak Unit Dose 

Vial of .09% Full Normal Saline Solution, Lot # 3B085 distributed between April 20, 2023 and 

July 14, 2023 due to potential contamination and lack of sterility.  

What do I need to do? 

• Please review the following recall notice: https://www.fda.gov/medical-devices/medical-

device-recalls/medline-industries-recalls-hudson-rci-addipak-unit-dose-vial-09-full-normal-

saline-solution-due?utm_medium=email&utm_source=govdelivery 

• Notify impacted patients and facilitate the replacement and/or resolution of the recall, 

according to the guidelines issued by the manufacturer in the FDA notification. 

• Confirm if you have any CareCentrix patients affected by this recall and notify the 

CareCentrix Quality Department by faxing information to: 919-792-6718 Attn: Quality 

Department. 
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